
                                                                     

                                                                            Charity No 210583 

Dear Putty Potters, 

I am pleased to confirm that Kingston Mencap has taken over the management of Putty 

Potters, as from the beginning of this month. 

We look forward to getting to know you all (some of you already attend our other clubs) 

and making sure you continue to enjoy attending putty Potters. 

Ben Hodges and Sean Winter will be your Joint Club Leaders, and they will ensure that 

Putty Potters continues to run as it has in the past, with your input and ideas. Peter 

Hodges is the Chairman of Kingston Mencap, and he will pop in occasionally to see how 

things are going. IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO EITHER BEN or SEAN. 

                                      

                                               Ben                  Sean 

You can contact:  Ben on       0753 4424 064 

                                Sean on      07813 005 853 

                                Peter on    07902 949 956 

                                     email:  peter.kingstonmencap@gmail.com 

 

Kingston Mencap Admin: Jenny Pitt on    020 8816 7500   

                                                          email:      jenny@kingstonmencap.co.uk   

 

Visit Kingston Mencap website: www.kingstonmencap.co.uk for general information. 

http://www.kingstonmencap.co.uk/

